
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully
examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing
email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Feasibility Study To Reducing Toll On The 407 For Trucks
Date: December-16-24 9:23:59 AM

 
From: Sharon Sommerville  
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 9:23 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; premier@ontario.ca; minister.MTO@ontario.ca
Subject: [External] Feasibility Study To Reducing Toll On The 407 For Trucks

 

 
Dear Councillors and City Clerk, 

 
I am writing to you as a resident of Dufferin County because traffic
congestion and its misery affects everyone in the Greater Toronto Hamilton
area Ontario.
 
I ask that you support Councillor Iafrate and DeFrancesca's resolution at the
upcoming December 17, 2024 Council Meeting.   As you know, the
resolution is a feasibility study  asking the province to implement a one
year pilot program that will subsidize or eliminate tolls on Highway 407
and evaluate the impact of the pilot on traffic congestion and
efficiency.  This is a low risk and high benefit opportunity which would
immediately impact congestion on the 401 and Highway 7. 
 
I am asking City Councillors to support the Feasibility Study for Highway
407 put forward by Councillors Iafrate and DeFrancesca.

 
Sincerely,
Sharon Sommerville

25 Sideroad
Mono, Ontario
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